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FROM THE SITUATION ROOM

Nationally, Bill Dolan has made a verbal agreement with the FAA to have a seperate PC, connected to the internet, available to FSS controllers on the Op's Floor.   If the only computers available are the administrative ones, including the one in the manager's office, then those should be used for this purpose. The reason for the PC is to have access to the AOPA, FAA and other Web sites, to answer questions that pilots may have.  M1FC will be used for actual and current notams. 

Also, with all the various sources of aeronautical information available, there is a concern that pilots have the most current and up to day information so, the FAA will be giving instructions for pilots to call Flight Service for the most current and up to date before departing.  This should be in writing.

